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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

March 20, 2023 

Bodega Avenue Digouts & Repairs Project 
-   High Street to Nelson Way   - 

March 23-24, 2023 
 

The Bodega Avenue Digouts and Repairs project is rescheduled at the end of this week, 23-24 March, when 
better weather and ground conditions are anticipated. The construction work will affect traffic on Bodega 
Avenue between High Street and Nelson Way during this time.  The contractor, Ghilotti Bros. Inc., doing the 
street pavement repairs on Bodega Avenue will remove and repair areas of deteriorated pavement between 
High St. to Nelson Way that, when completed, will result in a smoother and improved road surface.  

During the work traffic control will be in place through the work site however with expected delays.  Non-local 
through traffic traveling east-west will be advised to detour using alternate routes around the work site. We 
also anticipate conditions during the work to be dusty and loud due to construction equipment. 

We apologize in advance for inconvenience and disruption to your neighborhood caused by this project and we 
greatly appreciate your patience. 

 

 
Thank you, 

 
 
 

 
Mario Landeros 
City Engineer 


